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Mission 
The mission of the Chancellor’s Cabinet is to serve as the leadership team ensuring the 
capacity of our District to educate students effectively and meet the needs of our 
communities in partnership with classified staff, faculty, and other managers. 

 
2017-18 4CDLI Cohort Selected 
Cabinet reviewed and selected the cohort for the 2017-18 Contra Costa Community 
College District Leadership Institute. 

 
Workforce Strategy Discussion 
Greg led a Cabinet conversation on how the District will be spending Strong Workforce funds.  
Cabinet agreed to host an expanded discussion on this topic at its December 12, 2017, 
meeting. 
 
Discussion on October 12, 2017, Campus Closures 
Cabinet conducted a debriefing on actions and decisions leading up to the campus closures 
on October 12, 2017, due to the effects of the wine country fires. 
 
Guided Pathways Funding 
Cabinet discussed options on the statewide Guided Pathways funding and how might the 
colleges move forward in this area. 
 
Policies and Procedures Approved 
HR 
1010.03 

Employee Participation in Applicant Selection 
Process of Relatives and Household Members 

Bus. 21.02 Audit Process-Conducting Internal Audits 
 
 

The Contra Costa Community College District, founded in 1948 and governed by a publicly elected five- 
member Board, is one of the largest multi-college community college districts in California. The mission 
of the District is to attract and transform students and communities by providing accessible, innovative 
and outstanding higher education learning opportunities and support services. 

Members of the Chancellor’s Cabinet: Cindy Goga, Executive Foundation Director; Eugene Huff, 
Executive Vice Chancellor, Administrative Services; Robert Kratochvil, President, LMC; Tim Leong, 
Director, Communications and Community Relations; Mojdeh Mehdizadeh, President, Contra Costa 
College; Jonah Nicholas, Associate Vice Chancellor/Chief Financial Officer; Ray Pyle, Chief Facilities 
Planner Dio Shipp, Associate Vice Chancellor/Chief Human Resources Officer; Greg Stoup, Interim 
Associate Vice Chancellor, Educational Services, Ted Wieden, Interim President, DVC, Fred E. 
Wood, Chancellor 


